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Notice 

 

Subject:- Postponement of Interview for appointment of faculty at PGICH, 

Noida-Regarding. 

 

 This is to kindly inform that due to some technical reasons, the interviews for 

appointment of faculty (regular posts) at PGICH, Noida against advt. no.-PGICH, 

Noida/Exec.Reg./2022/03, dated-11.04.2022 and advt. no.-PGICH, 

Noida/Exec.Reg./202 2/24, dated-22.11.2022 (Addendum Notice) earlier scheduled to 

be held on 05
th 

and 06
th 

April 2023 are being postponed. The revised rescheduled dates 

of interview would be informed soon.  

 

 

        Director 

 


